
Subject: Pebble Mine hearing with House Fisheries Committee 

 

We understand there is a meeting going on starting at 10 AM today on the above 

subject.  We would like them to know we are against the Pebble Mine to continue to get 

permitting or even think of building it in this pristine area.  We must stop the Pebble 

Mine now.  Just because we have a need President doesn't mean Alaskans have 

changed their mind on this mine.  Protect our Salmon, Wildlife, etc. from this mine. 

 

It now only will affect the salmon streams but any or all water going through the area.  

The area just in the last year had over a 7 magnitude earthquake, and look at the size of 

that pool that is suppose to hold all the toxic from the mining process. 

 

Please stop the Pebble Mine, now.  Protect our wildlife and salmon. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, Gary and Eileen Sheridan 


